
Regional commissioner, CMPF, Godavarikhani informed SROWA, that a counter for Biometric 

Registration for Life certificate to be submitted for renewal of Pension is opened at CMPF Office, 

Opposite to Mahalaxmi Theater, near OMNI Hospital, Kothapet, Hyderabad, from 06.02.2017. All 

pensioners (CMPS 1998), are requested to visit the above office between 10.00 AM to 3.00 PM on all 

working days along with copy of Pension Pay Order (or pension pay order number),Copy of  Aadhaar 

card and linked mobile phone. This will be required for next year renewal of pension as the same for this 

year is already done. Unique Id no shall be allotted to you. 

In future, Your Id and thumb impression only are required as proof of survival in all authorized centers/ 

banks. 

This counter will operate for next 3 month. 

Counters will soon be opened at Godavari khani and Kothagudem also. 

This is for kind information 

J V Dattatreyulu 

General Secretary  

Singareni Retired Officers’ Welfare Association 

HYDERABAD- 500079 

 

 

 

  


